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SCHOOL DISTRICT

School Re-Opening Plan

Dear Pearl River School Community,

This evening there will be a presentation regarding the School Re-Opening Plan to explain a few adjustments to the
plan. Firstly, our remote instructional model has been adjusted to meet on the same days as the hybrid model, Monday,
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, with Wednesday as a professional development/preparation day with students working
asynchronously and catching up on work. This will allow for a smooth transition should we have to go from hybrid to
remote learning.

In addition, we will present a revision to the hybrid model that allows for parents to request a full-time remote learning
option for their children.

The Student PPE Protocol under the Facilities Safety School Re-Opening Plan has been adjusted to match the work of
the School Health Committee and the mask protocols that was sent out last week. Students will be required to wear
masks throughout the day. Students will be able to take off their masks only when eating lunch and during teacher
designated “mask breaks”.

Lastly, school districts are required to post the Remote Learning Plan, Contact Tracing Plan and Testing Plan on the
website. A brief overview of these plans will be presented tonight.

Tonight’s Parent Forum will be held during the public participation portion of the meeting. Parents can submit questions
on the Google form during the meeting.




Sincerely,

Dr. Marco Pochintesta




